
 

 

 

 

 

 

Chris Black 

 

Chris Black has been Chief Executive of FMG since 2008, when he chose to step down from his position as 

a director of the organisation to take up the reins of FMG in an operational management capacity. 

  

Chris entered the role with a wealth of experience from the banking sector as well as broad insurance 

experience and expertise in corporate strategy, financial and risk management and customer service.  

  

Chris holds a strong affinity with rural New Zealand through his family and business background and having 

been a Land Surveyor early in his career. 

 

At an industry level, Chris is on the Board of the New Zealand Insurance Council (ICNZ), having recently 

stepped down as President and is on the AOA and main Boards of the International Cooperative and Mutual 

Insurance Federation (ICMIF).  


